
Dear students, dear parents 
 
there will be classes for all students again starting Monday, May 18. 
 
You will find more information about the organization of these lessons here on our 
website. 
Please check here regularly! 
 
I am looking forward to welcoming you, dear students, back at GAZ! 
 
Mathias Koch, principal 
 


